
Hi 

We ( Ian & Julie Simmons) are in flavour of proposed South Gippsland water Authority rate change to 
support the development of a sewer system for Nyora/Poowong & Loch – as per South Gippsland 
water plan 2013 – 2018 to eliminate the current issues of sewage overflow in the streets of the three 
town 

 

regards 

 

 Ian & Julie Simmons 


